
Lost/Replacement GCSE Certificates 

 

The Mountbatten School can email you a Statement of Results of GCSE exams taken in the last 5 

years. If you need replacement certificates or certified statement of results you will need to contact 

the relevant exam boards. 

 

The links below may help: 

https://www.gov.uk/replacement-exam-certificate    

https://www.aqa.org.uk/contact-us/past-results-and-lost-certificates 

https://www.ocr.org.uk/students/replacement-certificates/ 

https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/support/Services/replacement-certificates.html 

https://www.wjec.co.uk/students/certificates/ 
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